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Imagine the result 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502 

Subject: 

Notification of Change in Environmental Consultant  
 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company, for itself and as 

Attorney-in-Fact for Union Oil Company of California (hereinafter “EMC”), ARCADIS 

US, Inc. (ARCADIS) notifies you that, effective immediately, ARCADIS is the 

Environmental Consultant on the following site: 

 76 Station No. 4186, located at 1771 First Street, Livermore, CA. 

The ARCADIS Project Manager contact for this site is listed below: 

Katherine Brandt 

2000 Powell Street 7th Floor 

Emeryville, CA 94608 

510.596.9675 

 

Sincerely, 

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. 
 
 
 
Katherine Brandt 
Project Manager 

Copies: 

Roya Kambin, EMC 
David Lay, ARCADIS 

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. 

2000 Powell Street 

Suite 700 

Emeryville 

California 94608 

Tel 510 652 4500 

Fax 510 652 4906 

www.arcadis-us.com 

ENVIRONMENT 

Date: 

May 18, 2012 

Contact: 

Katherine Brandt 

Phone: 

510.596.9675 

Email: 

Katherine.brandt@arcadis-
us.com 
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